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Tekst 2 
 
The NHS 
 
The efforts of the National Health Service (NHS) to improve patient safety 
through greater candour have been hit by the reluctance of trainee 
doctors to report failings because their anonymity can't be guaranteed 
("Trainee doctors 'don't blow the whistle'", 19 November). There are also 
thousands of NHS professionals without an effective means to report 
concerns. And this further undermines the NHS's efforts to improve 
patient safety. 
It is essential for all staff to be able to raise any concerns they have.  
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